
Winter walk 
We went on a walk to see if we could spot any signs of the 

season Winter. We had to look very carefully. 

We spotted lots of holly 

leaves but we could not see 

any berries. 

We observed that on the trees there are buds that 

are starting to sprout. We are going to observe the 

tree regularly to see the buds growing even more. 



We saw lots of molehills all over our 

grass! We tried to count them. There 

were a lot to count! 

We spotted a slug that had been munching on 

one of the leaves. We talked about what other 

minibeasts could also have munched including a 

caterpillar. 

We only spotted one nest and it was a big nest at 

the top of one of the trees. 


